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Kathy has been with us since June 2011 working as our Volunteer Program reference checker and taking 

the time to personally answer the Inquires that we receive from families asking questions about how to 

start adopting or asking about a child they saw on our website.  Kathy is always on time and ready to 

help  when she comes in.  She is very thoughtful in trying to give families the answers they need and always 

ready to tackle a new task.   Kathy attended Lane Community College and lives here with her husband.  She 

walked into the office one day and asked how she could Volunteer and has been an asset to us ever since!   

 

Thank You for Your Service 

Kathy 


